
 

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

 

My Dear Friends and Colleagues: 

 

I am delighted to share the spring 2019 Issue of the JOURNAL OF 

SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT IN AFRICA (JSDA) with you, our 

readership, scholars, researchers, mid-management officials of Inter-

governmental, and Non-governmental organizations around the world. 

The Spring issue contains articles that address policy and legal matters 

that interrogate investment concerns in Africa; urban waste 

management concerns on the continent from a case study standpoint 

that could serve as a solid example of what could be emulated across the 

continent; the reconfiguration of the global political economy and the future of Africa; transport 

and sustainable livelihood in Lagos-Badagry Peri-Urban Areas of Nigeria; the impact of logistics 

management on organizational performance in Namibia; the question of sustainability practices 

in manufacturing companies in Africa; how to address the entrepreneurial skill of Africa's young 

people and many more papers that interrogate several aspects of sustainable development. 

It is the belief of the JSDA leadership team that the selection process of the papers for the Spring 

issue was in the vein that emphasizes the two the themes of the journal: SUSTAINABLE 

DEVELOPMENT and SUSTAINABILITY of Africa's ecological, economic, socio-cultural and 

political systems. We are delighted to bring these exciting articles to our readership and all those 

who find the JSDA articles informative and instructive. 

Please forward your comment to the Editor-in-Chief. 

We appreciate your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Valentine James, Ph.D. CES; CAQS 

Certified Environmental Specialist 

Certified Air Quality Specialist 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy   
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